Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Office of Insurance Regulation has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Global Liberty Insurance Company on April 04, 2018. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 
The petition was granted. Petitioner insures vehicles that meet the definition of a Motor Vehicle under section 627.732, Florida Statutes, but do not meet the requirements of the exemption provided paragraph 627.733(1)(b), Florida Statutes. The Office finds that Petitioner cannot avail itself of the provisions under paragraph 324.032(1)(a), Florida Statutes and must comply with paragraph 627.733(1)(a), Florida Statutes. 
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Matthew A. Sirmans, Florida Office of Insurance Regulation, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Matt.Sirmans @floir.com, (850)413-4292.
Please refer all comments to: Matthew A. Sirmans, Florida Office of Insurance Regulation, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Matt.Sirmans @floir.com, (850)413-4292.
